
 

MACTA SUMMER MINI-CONFERENCE 
 

Location: St. Paul College 
 

Date: June 27, 2023 - Tuesday 
 

Time: 10:00am-1:30pm 
 

 Rooms 1514 & 1518 
 

 

Save the Date 
Make plans to attend the Minnesota Association for Career and Technical 
Administrators (MACTA) Summer Mini-Conference. This gathering will serve as 
MACTA’s Annual Meeting, include targeted Professional Development, and serve 
as an on-boarding ramp to the Teach CTE Summit being held by the Association 
for Career and Technical Education.  

Cost:  $50 (which includes lunch and parking cost) 

More details will be forthcoming.   

Contact: Brian Cashman, bcashman@gced.k12.mn.us, 651-764-9016 
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